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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	                                           Tel: 028 7964 2254

                                          Website: www.tobermoreps.com


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


 
11th October 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

I wish to inform you that a member of our school community is awaiting a test for COVID 19. 
 
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Education Authority, and they have advised that the Year 5, 6 and 7 class do not come into school on Monday 12th October as a precautionary measure, until further advice from PHA is received. Year 1 to 4 pupils will attend school tomorrow as normal.
 
I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken by myself.
 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed of any developments.
 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact me on icheevers766@c2kni.net 
 

Kind regards,
 

Ian Cheevers 

Principal of Tobermore Primary School 
 

